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I am OPPOSED to passing senate bill 1521 that removes local school board’s power 

to remove a superintendent. I am a native Oregonian living in the Newberg school 

district. The school board rightfully and legally fired our superintendent. Our board is 

duly elected and performed the duties the community voted them to do. Joe Morelock 

would not follow the direction the board asked him to take so he was let go. Our local 

school boards need the power to hire and fire. Keep it that way- NO STATE 

CONTROL! Thank you! 

 


